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ADDENDUM NO. 1 
TO THE CONTRACT DOCUMENTS FOR 

WIGGINS MILL PARK PHASE 1 - BOAT RAMP 
CITY OF WILSON, NORTH CAROLINA 

AUGUST 20, 2020 
 

To All Bidders: 

This addendum is issued to modify or clarify the previously issued bid documents and/or 
given for informational purposes, and is herein made a part of the bid documents.  This 
addendum must be acknowledged on the appropriate page of the contract Bid Form.  Failure 
to acknowledge this addendum may subject the bidder to disqualification of his bid. 
It is the responsibility of all bidders and all individual subcontractors to adhere to the 
following modifications, clarifications and/or information: 
 

1. Bidders to note that coordination has been made with the City of Wilson to allow the 
site gate off of Wiggins Mill Road to be open for bidders to access the site on Tuesday 
August 25 and Wednesday August 26, 2020 from 7am until 3pm both days. 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

Robert S. Bartlett, PE 
Bartlett Engineering & Surveying, PC 


